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Wonderful Wednesdays Kickoff at the South Pasadena Public Library 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The South Pasadena Public Library’s Wonderful 

Wednesdays series kicks off with an energetic start on June 14, 2023, with a Party 

Puppet Show! The following Wonderful Wednesdays series will be held with a different 

theme and entertainer on June 21, June 28, July 12, July 19, and July 26.  The 

programs will be held in the front of the Library at 1100 Oxley Street from 6:00 p.m. – 

7:00 p.m. 

The Party Puppet Show is a lively variety show that uses puppets, comedy, and 

music to inspire children’s imaginations and creativity! Audiences will laugh, sing, and 

dance as they are introduced to an amazing assortment of different performing 

characters and music genres. 

In addition to the special Wonderful Wednesdays series, the Library also 

encourages everyone – adults, teens, and children – to register for the Summer 

Reading Program and read to earn free books and prizes. Information about the 

Summer Reading Program and other events, such as storytimes and Book to Art 

programs, is available at www.southpasadenaca.gov/Srpinfo. 
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 This program is presented by the South Pasadena Public Library with generous 

support from the Friends of the South Pasadena Public Library, Inc. Additional program 

sponsors include Golf N’ Stuff, Hodis Learning, Kim’s Hapkido, Mathnasium of South 

Pasadena, Nothing Bundt Cakes, the South Pasadena Arts & Music Academy, and the 

South Pasadena Chinese-American Club.  

The South Pasadena Public Library is located at 1100 Oxley Street in South 

Pasadena. Visit the Library website at www.southpasadenaca.gov/library for information 

about services and programs. The Library is open Monday, Friday, Saturday 10:00 a.m. 

– 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 10:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. and Sunday 1:00 

p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Upon request made no later than four (4) business days before the event, the 

City will provide a reasonable accommodation for a qualified person with a disability to 

have equal access to the event.  Please call (626) 403-7312 or fill out the City’s request 

form available at www.southpasadenaca.gov and email the form to Human Resources 

at HR@southpasadenaca.gov. 
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